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Thank you very much for the good work you do. I was reading the agenda for this week’s mtg. I like very much that
the Salvation Army could be given access for homeless outreach on Maui. Homelessness is a huge problem

I also read about the fish pond on Molokai looking at losing some land/stewardship rights to a bird conservation site
and their “immediate access.”
I disagree with this because I know that the people that painstakingly restored the fishpond would in essence be
suffering because their work is so good and impactful. They deserve a lot of respect for the network they began
resulting in many being restored

While I do have reverence for Hawaii’s birds, I worry that it is in actuality encroaching on an existing magnificent
project and will in truth not represent a true cooperative either

Plus, no doubt birds are already utilizing the surrounding area without the interference of human ‘management’
….
specifically BECAUSE of ‘AINA MOMONA’s work! Please allow them to continue as is

Thank you,
Elizabeth Havelin

Sent from my iPhone
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